
Agreed Report November 6th 2023 

  

The school has received an additional .5 of a teaching position due to an 

increase in enrolment. This will be used to provide art therapy. The 

board began its anti-bullying review. This will be communicated to 

parents, staff and students. A whole school guidance plan was adopted. 

The board acknowledges the contribution S.flood and the guidance 

committee have made in the creation of the plan. 

Podcasting is increasing in popularity in the school. Examples of 

students work was shared. These were of a very high standard. The 

newsroom continue to capture and report on activities that are taking 

place in the school.  The learning support department are working on 

improving the methods of sharing data.  The school has received 

support from Oide in reaching our Deis Targets. 

The library ceiling has been repaired and is now usable. Some snags 

are yet to be rectified. The school has received a large volume of 

applications for next August. The school has consistently strong 

numbers in all years groups. 

 

 

 


